
Dear Parents, 
Happy Easter to all!  I am praying that everyone had a blessed Holy 
Thursday and Good Friday and that you have a special Easter Sunday!  The 
kids have been very 
excited, counting down the 
days, waiting for this 
holiest of days.     

We are beginning to learn 
about place value in math.  
Students have done a great 
job of learning to count by 
tens, and working with ten 
frames.  This has helped us 
greatly in learning about 
tens and ones!  We continue 
to learn about needs and 
wants, as well as goods and 
services.   

Have a wonderful Easter! 
Ms. DeWitt 
tdewitt@saintscjm.com
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Spelling 
Words 

(for weeks of April 14-25) 

shoe 
ship 
shell 
chip 
chin 

cheese


